
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Scoil Padre Pio has registered every child in the school on an English and Maths website called 

IXL.  

 

IXL is a comprehensive learning programme offering unlimited Maths and English practice 

across thousands of skills—all of which are aligned to the national curriculum. One of the best 

things about IXL is that your child can access it from home, so you have a chance to see your 

child's progress!  

 

IXL can be accessed through a web browser (Chrome, Firefox, Edge) on any device at 

https://www.ixl.com and there are also free apps available for both Apple and Android.  

 

Each child has their own individual login details which are available at the following links  

 

http://scoilpadrepio.com/images/IXL_list1.pdf  

 

 

http://scoilpadrepio.com/images/IXL_list2.pdf  

 

Names are in alphabetical order.  

 

Just open IXL and put in your child’s details. Choose your child’s class level (or a level that they 

are comfortable with) and choose what skill you want to practice. A little practice each day would 

be great.  

 

We hope you will find this helpful.  

Mise le meas  

Ken Foley 


